English - Planning and Ideas



Week Commencing: 6TH July 2020

Year Groups: 5

Hi Year 5,

As we are nearing the end of the school year, English is going to be a bit different this week and next week. This week, your focus is 'Memories from Year 5'. When you have completed this week's Activity I and 2 activities, we would love it if you (or an adult) could email them to us at oxcloseyear5@durhamlearning.net by Friday I0th July. The staff at school will then put all of your work together in a PowerPoint and upload it onto the website for you to view with your families. There are only two activities to complete and you can complete them on any day.

We really hope that this is something that you enjoy taking part in. It will be great for you to see messages from some of your classmates who you haven't seen for a long time now.

When you are sending in your work, don't forget to write your name at the bottom so that everyone knows it is yours.

We can't wait to see your work and hear what you have to say.

Activity I - Memories

We would like you to think about one (or some!) of your favourite memories from Year 5. You will then write a paragraph describing that memory and what you enjoyed about it. If you like, you can draw a picture to go with the memory. Here are some examples:

- Starting Year 5 (entering the new classroom etc)
- Practising for your class assembly or completing your class assembly
- The Christmas Performances
- Competing for the school in a basketball, football, dance or gymnastics competition
- Singing in the care homes
- Making/drawing something in Art or DT
- Anything else! It could be a memory you have of a fun lesson, a good playtime or a game on the yard or field.

Activity 2 – Good Luck Messas	ges
-------------------------------	-----

Now we would like you to write a good luck message to your classmates.

It would be lovely if you drew a picture (or photograph) of yourself and wrote a message under it.

Eg: Good luck everyone in your next class. I have missed everyone. You will all be amazing. From ______

Additional activities

These activities could be used to support learning throughout the rest of the week. These activities will not be included in the PowerPoint but we would still love to see them if you would like to email them to us.

- · Make a booklet to welcome our new Reception children to school. Include lots of information about our school, the rules and the routines etc.
- · Write yourself some targets for next year what would you like to get better at?
- -Write a letter to yourself at the beginning of Year 5.